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Senator Urquhart asked: 

Mr Oxley was unable to say in October whether all submissions on the draft TWWHA 

management plan had been made public. Can you now advise if that's the case? 

Answer: 

The Tasmanian Wilderness World Heritage Area (TWWHA) Management Plan is a matter for 

the Tasmanian Government. 

The Tasmanian Government has advised that, as of 10 March 2016, the submissions on the 

draft Tasmanian Wilderness World Heritage Area (TWWHA) Management Plan had not been 

made public. 

The Tasmanian Planning Commission, as soon as practicable after receiving copies of the 

submissions on the draft Management Plan from the Tasmanian Director of National Parks 

and Wildlife, is to notify by public notice: 

a) the places at which copies of the submissions are to be exhibited; and  

b) the period during which they are to be exhibited; and  

c) any other information the Commission considers relevant. 

 


